
 

Gaining Hours from Regular Sports 
and Recreation Clubs 

 
Students involved in Children’s University Australia can gain their passport hours through a 
variety of different activities: 
 
Restricted Learning Destinations – Those activities hosted by member school exclusively for 
students of that school (e.g. Lunchtime Activities, School Sports) 
 
Independent Learning Activities – Learning tasks students can complete in their own 
time/space (e.g. School Holiday Challenges, Monthly Challenge) 
 
Public Learning Destinations – External organisations which offer validated learning activities 
for students (e.g. Adelaide Zoo, Bounce Inc, National Railway Museum, Local Councils) 
 
Regular Restricted Learning Destinations – External organisations which require students 
to pay a membership fee and attend on a regular basis (e.g. Sporting Clubs, Dance Clubs, Music 
Tuition) 
 
In an effort to encourage students to seek out new, unique learning experiences our school has 
chosen to cap the total amount of hours earned per activity to 10 hours per activity per 
membership period.   
 
For the first three types of activities, hours must be entered into the passport after a student 
participates in- or completes each activity by the individual responsible for hosting the activity. 
This includes staff at Public Learning Destinations (typically front-of-house staff who have been 
trained to complete passports). For Independent Learning Activities, it is the school CUA 
Coordinator who enters the hours in the passport.  
 
In the case of Regular Restricted Clubs, students from our school can gain their hours in a simple 
manner by completing a ‘Review’ of their activities each year. Students who participate in such 
activities can complete the relevant review form obtained from their school CUA Coordinator in 
order to highlight their learning. Students then return it before graduation to receive 10 hours in 
their passport. The students can earn another 10 hours for participation in the same activity 
should they renew their annual membership, and aim for further graduations at higher award 
levels.  
 


